

Dear Parent/Carer,

I am writing to invite you to the Year 8 Options Evening on Monday 13th March, 4:30pm – 6:30pm.

There will be a talk by the Principal to explain the Options Process in which students choose some of their GCSE courses, and an opportunity to meet staff and students to talk about specific subjects.

Parents may join us in the Dining Hall from 4:15pm for refreshments. At 4:30pm there will be the choice to go to the Principal's talk in the main Hall or go directly around the different subject rooms to talk to students and subject specialists.

The Principal talks will be at 4:30pm and 5:30pm for roughly 20 minutes. The Hall will be filled on a first come, first served basis for a maximum of 60 families.

If you are unable to attend this evening, our Year 8 Options Assembly videos are now on-line via our Academy website, housed under the parent tab, in the Options Evening section:

https://www.wixamsacademy.co.uk/parent-information/options-evening/.

A recording of the Principal's talk will also be added to the website following the event. Prior to this, the introduction video from last year will explain the process and pathways further.

Please do watch these videos over the coming days with your child, as they will provide valuable support and guidance during the option choices process. Your child will also be bringing home an 'Options Booklet' very shortly, which has further important information.

The Academy is committed to working in partnership with our families for this very important time and if you have any questions please do not hesitate to e-mail me on jhepburn@wixamsacademy.co.uk

Kind regards

Jacqueline Hepburn Assistant Principal